
TELEPHONE CONVERSATION RECORD Date: 
May 25, 2005

Time: 
09:30  

Mail Control No.: 136334
Inspection No.: N/A

License No.: 
37-20684-01

Docket No.: 
030-20718

Person Called: Michael W. Davis,
Radiation Safety Officer

Licensee: United
Defense, L.P.

Telephone No.: 
717-225-8187

Person Calling:  Steven Courtemanche/(610) 337-5075

Subject:   Request for a extension in response time.

Summary: Mr. Davis stated that he has drafted a response to the NRC’s Request for
Additional Information, however, senior management is trying to determine whether the
licensee should terminate the license.  His management is discussing terms with the Army to
see if the Army would remove the radioactive sources from the vehicles prior to the Army
sending the vehicle to the licensee.  If the Army is able to do this, then the licensee will
request that the license be terminated.  Mr. Davis stated that a decision would be made prior
to June 17, 2005.  He would notify me one way or the other prior to that date.  I informed Mr.
Davis that if the licensee decides to terminate the license, then he should look over the
history of the license and determine if any of the tritium sealed sources ever were received in
a damaged condition or were damaged prior to being sent back to the Army.  If they were,
then a final status survey would be required.  If none of the sources were damaged, then a
statement to that effect would be appropriate.

Action Required/Taken: Place into ADAMS.                                       

Prepared by Steven Courtemanche Date:     May 25, 2005


